You are invited to attend the

Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass

Sunday, October 26, 2025 3:00 p.m. Cathedral of St. Paul Worcester



Bishop Robert J. McManus will celebrate this liturgy honoring couples who are marking significant anniversaries (25^{th} , 50^{th} , etc.) this year, in thanksgiving to God for their years of faithful witness to the sacredness of Christian marriage.

A light reception and photographs with Bishop McManus will follow downstairs in the Cenacle.

Family and friends are welcome!



Couples wishing to attend should **PRE-REGISTER by October 14** so that commemorative certificates may be issued.

Ways to register:

Download a registration form at www.worcesterdiocese.org/wedding-anniversary-mass and return by postal mail or email as indicated on the form.

or

Contact the Diocesan Office of Marriage and Family by phone: 508-929-4311 or e-mail: aledoux@worcesterdiocese.org to have a copy of the registration form mailed to you.